
 
 
April 24, 2020 

Dear Heidelberg Students,  

With open registration for Fall Semester 2020 currently underway, many of you are in the process of 

selecting and signing up for your classes for the coming academic year.   When you register, I encourage 

you to consider Heidelberg's summer course offerings.  This year, all summer courses will be taught 

online because of the current circumstances with the COVID-19 health crisis. 

 

Taking online classes in the summer offers you a number of advantages, such as staying on track for 

graduation, repeating a class 
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